
Perceptions of Spice Use and Consumption in Adults

Participants needed for your thoughts on spices in your food!
Researchers in the Food Science and Human Nutrition Department at the
University of Florida are recruiting people for a focus group. The objective

of this research study is to gain the participants' perception of spice
consumption and taste preferences. 

Participants will be compensated with a $15 gift card

You may be eligible to participate if you:

Are between 23 and 50 years old
Have no taste aversion (from COVID or other reasons)

If interested, please email: Sofiaacevedo@ufl.edu or scan the QR code
above (https://ufl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cJdp78ibCc0C0ke)
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